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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE CHIEF MINISTER  

BY DEPUTY S.Y. MÉZEC OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 10th MAY 2016 

 

 

Question 
  

Further to his answer to Question 9382 on expenses associated with civil servants’ flights, if he will publish 

all of the information requested in that Question, or such information that has been collated up to now, 

immediately rather than when the review of travel policy is finally concluded. 

 
 

 

 

Answer 
 

As explained at the last States sitting, the extra information requested for 2014 and 2015 has been collated. 

It is now being analysed so that ministers’ expenses can be extracted from payments made by senior civil 

servants which covered the expenses of both ministers and staff. 

 

Work is still being done to establish detailed information for 2011-2013, as this information is not available 

on the same system as information from 2014 onward. 

 

All this information will be published alongside the review into the States of Jersey’s travel policy, which 

is due at the end of May. In future this information will be published regularly online.  

 


